
 

 
Lancaster West Residents’ Association 

Unit 9, Baseline Studios 
Whitchurch Road 

W11 4AT 

 

 
Date: 13th September 2021 

 
 

To whom it may concern, 
 
 

GLA 2030 Future Neighbourhoods Application – Letter of Support 
 
We are writing on behalf of the Lancaster West Residents Association in support of The Royal 
Borough of Kensington and Chelsea’s (RBKC) Council proposal for the 2030 Future 
Neighbourhoods application in Notting Dale.  
 
We are committed to transforming Lancaster West into a model 21st century housing estate that 
is carbon-neutral by 2030, and supporting activity to ensure that the same benefits can be received 
across the Notting Dale ward.   
 
We therefore confirm that we would like to partner with the council to support with engaging 
the community and delivering a series of initiatives and together as part of this application.  
 
We have been working with the Lancaster West Neighbourhood Team for several years and 
partnered on successful projects, including the installation of the first living green wall on a UK 
social housing estate, and the first low-energy home in the borough.   
 
We are also working closely with the council to deliver a clean, green local heat network, which 
will also ensure a just transition for residents. 
 
The Lancaster West Resident Association has engaged with the development of the Heat 
Network proposal through formal consultations at key project milestones, and in an informal 
capacity as residents through the ongoing estate-wide resident co-design process.  
 
We strongly support this application which will not only tackle environmental issues in a holistic 
way; but will embed green recovery at the heart of a Grenfell recovery, in a ward that is 70% 
social housing. 
 
Key contact details: Abbas Dadou and David O’Connell  
Position: Chair and Vice Chair of the Lancaster West Residents Association 
Emails: chair@lancwest.com and vicechair@lancwest.com  
Mobile number: 07875336551 and 07957133168 
 
I confirm all the above information is correct. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate 
to get in touch.  
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Kind regards, 
  
 

 
Abbas Dadou 
Chair 
 

 
 
  
David O’Connell 
Vice-Chair 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


